Your Co-Builder Opportunity For 2023-2024

We hope sincerely that you will join Our Chapter in supporting the Co-Builder Opportunity this year.
Please remember this again takes the place of having a fund raiser. As noted before, fundraisers take a lot of
your time and energy as well as money! The Co-Builder helps avoid that situation and can provide some of
the funds needed.

This year there will be some interesting fabric yardage each month to blend with a season or theme, as well
as DMC embroidery floss or other embellishment. The Co-Builder items will be listed in our Chapter
Newsletter. When you are the winner, your Co-Builder items are ready for you at our meeting or are
delivered (sent out of area) to you.

Please come and join us this 2023-2024 Chapter year with a subscription for 8 drawings (October through
May). The drawings will take place just as they did last year; the items are different though.

Our plan is similar to last year. We can no longer have additional subscriptions entered at IN-PERSON
meetings. We learned that Library Mandates will not allow this transfer of money at meetings.

Remember subscription receipts for your donation are as follows:

e | each month = $8.00 donation

e 2 each month = $16.00 donation
e 3 each month = $24.00 donation
e 4 each month = $32.00 donation
e 5 each month = $40.00 donation.

Please try to have your subscription for the 2023-2024 Co-Builder Opportunity to the Treasurer before
October 1, 2023. If any subscriptions are received after that, the receipts for the donation will be transferred
proportionately to the Chapter’s Winter drawings of 2024. You may have this done through PayPal or you
may send a check. Please support your chapter.

December 1, 2023 is the final date for accepting the Co-Builder Opportunity 2023-2024
Subscriptions. You may add your choice when you send your regular Chesapeake Treasures dues to
Morganlee, our Treasurer. Or you may send a separate check or just notify Morganlee to add that number
(amount) to your PayPal account.

We hope all our members will support the chapter, in this way, this coming year.
Remember — this Co-Builder donation goes to help fulfill the budget needs of our Chapter instead of having
to conduct a fundraiser. (Our goal is 100% participation.)

For those of you who participated last year, thank you again for helping make last year a successful year
for the Chapter.

Mary Margaret Kasulke and Joan Messinger, Co-Chairs



